
Yarranlea Primary School Vacation Care  
Permission Slip: Bushwalking to Griffith – Nathan Campus  
 

Planned Excursion for the Holiday Period  

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

 Bushwalking through a predesignated bush track will occur to Nathan Campus, Griffith University to visit the Eco 

centre and interact with educators from this site and complete some activities and enjoy morning tea. Once 

returning will travel on the Inter-Campus bus . We will leave the school grounds at approx. 9:00am and walk to 

Nathan Campus. We anticipate coming back around 11:30am. 

• Children will need to bring: Morning Tea packed separately, Water Bottle, Hat. 

• Sunscreen and Insect Repellant will be applied before departing on walk. 

Anticipated number of children to attend: 15 

Educator to child ration: 1:8 or according to Risk management plan 

Anticipated number of staff to attend: 2 - Coordinator:  Maree Pooler, Educators: As per Roster 

Please note a risk management plan is available for this excursion at the service. 

Thank you, Vacation Care Team  

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

I ____________________________________________ give permission for my child/children  

___________________________________________________ to go bushwalking to Nathan Campus Griffith 

University and return via inter link Griffith bus on: Friday 24th September 2021. 

 

  

……………………………………………….    …………………  ………………………………………………      ……………… 

Parent/Guardian Signature  Date   Coordinators Signature     Date 


